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THE PRIME MINISTER

With the enactment of the Fair Employment (Northern
Ireland) Act 1989 the Government has fulfilled its commitment to
introduce radical and incisive new legislation to promote
equality of opportunity in employment in the Province. The
important task is to ensure that the legislation is effective in
practice. This Code of Practice has been prepared to complement
the Act and its recommendations are designed to give its
provisions maximum effect. I urge all concerned with fair
employment in Northern Ireland to study it carefully and to

follow its guidance in practice.
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